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MAY 

Thursday 10
th

 at 2pm New Parents’  Meeting for new 

Reception Class 2018 

Monday 14
th

 SATS week – please avoid 

holidays during this time 

Thursday 17
th

 Spring into Summer BBQ 

themed meal by Dolce  

Thursday 17
th

 at 1.30pm Reception Wedding at St 

John’s Church 

Friday 18
th

 Red, white and blue day for 

whole school 

Friday 18
th

 Royal Wedding Summer picnic 

lunch by Dolce 

Tuesday 22
nd

  Greater Manchester Fire 

Service – Year 6 visit 

Wednesday 23
rd

 Year 6 first aid training if not 

attending London residential 

Wednesday 23
rd

  London residential departs 

Thursday 24
th

  London residential returns  

Friday 25th Uniform Orders to be returned 
by this date for guaranteed 
delivery before the end of term 

 

Half Term Holidays – Monday 28
th

 May  – Friday 1
st

 June 

 

 

JUNE 

Tuesday 5
th

  Manchester Imperial War 

Museum, Year 5 & Year 6 

Class Trip 

Tuesday 5
th

 at 1.30pm Music Alive Performance in 

School  

Wednesday 6
th

 Smithills Farm Year 1 and Year 

2 Class Trip 

Friday 8
th

  Blackpool Zoo Year 3 and Year 

4 Class Trip 

Monday 11
th

 Science Week Workshops.  

More information to follow 

Wednesday 20
th

  Sports Day for all classes.  

KS2 am, KS1 & EYFS pm 

Thursday 21
st

 at 2pm Music Concert 

Monday 25th Year 6 Leavers Service at 

Liverpool Cathedral.  Parents 

welcome to attend 

Wednesday 27
th

 The Keys Federation Awards 

Evening at St. Peter’s Pavilion 

 

Thursday 28
th

  at 9.45am Year 4 Brass Concert  
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception – Joseph   

Year 1 –  Tianna 

Year 2  - Mason 

Year 3 –  Jack  

Year 4  - Frankie 

Year 5 – Bobby 

Year 6  - Olivia 

Well done! 

Our Sports Star of the 

week is Ben, Year 5, for 

a fantastic hammer 

throw in his PE lesson.  

Well Done! 

Our Music 

Performers of the 

week are Tamsin 

and Imogen, Year 6, 

for a fabulous 

advert.  Well Done! 

 
 

A huge well done to our fabulous Year 

3/Year 4 tennis team who competed at the 

school games competition at Lowton 

Church of England High School. 

 

Monday 14th May-Thursday 17th May.  Please ensure 

children are in school in plenty of time each day and are 

well rested before and during SATS week.  Lots of sleep, 

healthy meals and relaxing evenings.  This is an exciting 

opportunity for the children to show what they have 

learnt this year.   

Well done to 

Year 2 for being 

fantastic 

special agents 

this week.  We 

are so proud of 

you all. 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 

The school uniform order form has now been 

circulated.   If your child  requires new  

uniform please send it back into school with 

the correct payment by Friday 25th May,  to 

enable the orders to be processed in time for 

the new academic year.   Thank you. 

Our school is currently running 

at 95% attendance which is 

below our target of 97%. We 

look forward to our target 

improving over the coming 

weeks.  Well done to Year 5 

with the highest attendance 

for last week with a fabulous 

100%.   
 

Calendar of Events Update … 

Please add to your event list the FOSJ’s 

Whole School Disco on  Friday 6th July 

and Year 4 Brass Concert at 9.45am on 

Thursday  28th June.  

Thank you. 

 

We have some fantastic school 

trips planned for the children.  

Please ensure you send your trip 

consent slip back into school, 

together with your  contribution.  

Many of these trips are already 

subsidised so it is very important 

we receive all  contributions to 

enable these opportunities to go 

ahead. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

  

 

Would you like your little one to 

attend St. John’s when they are 

of school age?  Have you put 

their name down at the office?  

If not, please collect a 

Registration of Interest Form.   

If you have any queries or 

require any more information 

please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs  Glynn who will be happy to 

help you. 

 

 

The below changes are only for 

next week due to SATS –  

 No toddler group on  

Tuesday 15th May 

 No music lessons on  

Wednesday 16th May for  

guitar, brass and keyboard 

The Wider Opps lesson on 

Thursday 17th May will remain  

the same.  All Year 4 children must 

bring their instruments on this 

day.  

Year 5 soon to be Year 6 

Jade Green School Jumper 

Please don’t forget if your child is in Year 5 

they will have a different jumper in Year 6 to 

the rest of the school.  Our next Year 6 class 

have chosen the colour jade green to be their 

jumper.  Please ensure you send your order 

form and payment back into school by 

Friday 25th May to enable the orders to be 

processed in time. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Dolce Special Themed Lunches 

Next week Dolce are 

supporting our special days 

within school.   Thursday 17th 

May is a special stepping into 

summer BBQ lunch and on  

Friday 18th May there is a royal 

wedding summer picnic lunch.  

If you child would like any of 

these meals please return the 

slip and payment if required by 

Monday 14th May.   Thank you. 

Friday 18th May 

Red, White and Blue Day 

 

Please encourage your child 

to dress in the colours of red, 

white and blue on this day.  

Please do not buy anything 

special but utilise items you 

have at home.  Thank you. 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk

